
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

May 3, 2021 

 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met May 3, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Brent Beck, 

Steve Greene and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the 

meeting.  

 

Steve Greene moved, and Brent Beck seconded the motion to re-appoint Janice Carlson to the 

Central Kansas Library District Board for a four-year term beginning in July 2021. Motion 

passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of the April 26, 2021 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Shannon Meier, Ambulance Director, reviewed the billing and activity reports.  

 

Steve Greene moved, and Brent Beck seconded to approve and authorize Carla Waugh to sign 

the Memorandum of Understanding between the Kansas Secretary of State and KCESP 

Participant. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, said the 2021 Dodge Ram is ready for pickup from Beloit Auto.  

 

The Commissioners discussed with Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, the process for 

classification for FAS road designations. They also discussed the cost of rocking a road. Joel 

discussed personnel.  

 

Nancy Marihugh, Health Administrator, reported that 205 doses of the COVID-19 vaccine were 

administered in the month of April. They are working on charting. Nancy asked for approval for 

copier service with 360 Document Solutions for her department. The Commissioners gave her 

approval. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:38 a.m.  

 

 

 
__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

       

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk    Steve Greene, Vice-Chairman  


